Rowan Daufeldt
17382 Random St. 
Parker, CO 80134
April 11, 2022
Olivia Tompkins
10235 Parkglenn Way 
Parker, CO 80138

Dear Ms. Tompkins: 
I hope you have had an excellent day so far. I would like to address the problem with minimum wage. It is too low to support any one person. It also supports discrimination against disabled people. Companies are allowed to pay disabled workers and workers under 20 for the first 90 days less than minimum wage. We can raise minimum wage so people can support themselves and help reduce discrimination. 
We can raise minimum wage to $15/hr., but many small businesses would go bankrupt in the process. So instead, we can raise the minimum wage high enough so people can support themselves but not high enough where many businesses go bankrupt. $11/hr. would be enough to partially support people and keep many businesses in business. We can raise wage for all, including tipped workers, people under 20 for the first 90 days, and people with disabilities. 
We can raise minimum wage to $11/hr. to support people better and help stop discrimination. This will help reduce poverty without making many businesses go bankrupt. 
Sincerely, 
Rowan Daufeldt
